

PRIVATE
David Ellard
Health Sciences
WMS
University of Warwick
CV4 7AL

Dear David,

Study Title and BSREC Reference: Enhancing human resources and Use of appropriate Technologies for Maternal and Perinatal Survival in Sub-Saharan Africa (ETATMBA): Training evaluation, Tanzania REGO-2013-572

Thank you for submitting the above-named project to the University of Warwick Biomedical and Scientific Research Ethics Committee for Chair's approval.

I am pleased to confirm that your application meets the required standard which means that full approval is granted and your study may commence.

I take this opportunity to wish you success with the study and to remind you any substantial amendments require approval from the committee before they can be made. Please keep a copy of the original signed version of this letter with your study documentation.

Yours sincerely,

P.P. Ghan Hemits

Dr David Davies

Chair

Biomedical and Scientific

Research Ethics Sub-Committee

Biomedical and Scientific Research Ethics Subcommittee A010 Medical School Building Warwick Medical School, Coventry, CV4 7AL. Tel: 02476-151875

Email: BSREC@Warwick.ac.uk

